
Memo of Teleconference

To: Public Files
From: Nick Ettema
Date: May 7, 2014
Dockets: P-1889-081 and P-2485-063    
Project: Turners Falls Hydroelectric Project and Northfield Mountain Pumped Storage 

Project

Subject: Telephone conference between Commission Staff, Massachusetts Division of 
Fisheries and Wildlife, and FirstLight Hydro Generating Company.

On May 6, 2014, Ken Hogan and Nick Ettema of the Commission’s staff participated in a
telephone conference with representatives of Massachusetts Division of Fisheries and 
Wildlife (Fisheries and Wildlife) and FirstLight Hydro Generating Company (FirstLight)
to discuss new information pertaining to the discovery of a state-listed mussel in the 
Turners Falls Project’s bypass reach.  This new information was outlined in Fisheries and 
Wildlife’s filing on March, 13 2014.

Specifically, Commission staff hosted the meeting to facilitate communications between 
Commission staff, Fisheries and Wildlife, and FirstLight, to discuss how the new 
information may affect FirstLight’s study plan implementation for the relicensing of the 
Turners Falls Project.

 A follow-up meeting is planned.

20140507-5103 FERC PDF (Unofficial) 5/7/2014 1:49:35 PM



Document Content(s)

May 7 Memo.DOC........................................................1-1

20140507-5103 FERC PDF (Unofficial) 5/7/2014 1:49:35 PM


	May 7 Memo.DOC
	Document Content(s)

